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Construction Drawing Minor Revision (CD-MR) Policy Update 
 

In response to discussions with industry, The City of Calgary has updated its CD-MR guidelines; specifically, the 

parameters related to what is required to receive a formal Construction Completion Certificate (CCC). Effective 

March 2023, the applicant will no longer be required to complete a full Construction Drawing submission to 

capture CD-MR changes prior to CCC. 

 

The rationale behind this update is that the infield inspection and acceptance of infrastructure would not rely on 

the manner in which the design was accepted. Design reviewed and approved by Development Engineering on a 

CD-MR is considered an official approval and can be treated as such. At the Asbuilt stage the Construction 

Drawings will be submitted and the CD-MR updates captured. 

 

The update to the CD-MR guidelines can be retroactively applied to all construction drawings which have not 

attained their CCC. 

 

The new guidelines can be found here: Construction Drawings (calgary.ca) 

 
Questions or comments about Development Engineering submissions can be directed to Ben Smith at 

Ben.Smith@calgary.ca.    

https://www.calgary.ca/development/home-building/water-construction-drawings-submission.html
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